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NOTES – ROUTES AND AREAS AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY MAPS 

 
The attached maps should be read while referring to (1) the document entitled 
Key Issues and Options Identified For Routes And Areas By Joint 
Subcommittees (February 2, 2009) distributed at the Committee meeting, and (2) 
documents distributed by the respective groups listed below. 
 
The following Committee members and organizations assisted with the 
development of the lines on the maps as identified below: 
 
LINE #1: 
 American Sports Fishing Association (Bob Eakes) 
 Avon Property Owners Association (Frank Folb) 
 Cape Hatteras Anglers Club (Larry Hardham) 
 Commercial Fishing (Michael Peele) 
 Dare County (Warren Judge) 
 Hyde County (David Scott Esham) 
 North Carolina Beach Buggy Association (Jim Keene) 
 OBPA (John Alley) 
 Outer Banks Chamber of Commerce (Scott Leggat) 
 Recreational Fishing Alliance (Patrick Paquette) 
 Rodanthe-Waves-Salvo Civic Association (C.A. Duke) 
 United Four Wheel Drive Association (Carla Boucher) 
 Water Sports Industry (Trip Foreman) 
 
LINE #2 
 Cape Hatteras Recreational Alliance (Jim Lyons) 
 
LINE #3 
 Audubon, North Carolina State Office (Walker Golder) 
 Defenders of Wildlife (Jason Rylander) 
 NRDC (Destry Jarvis) 
 Southern Environmental Law Center (Derb Carter) 
 The Wilderness Society (Destry Jarvis) 
 
The designation VC-A and VC-B illustrate two proposals discussed at the 
January 6-7, 2009 Committee meeting for when the areas in front of the villages 
would be open to ORVs. The Committee did not reach consensus on the 
approach to the Villages. 
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